{

MIDATLANTIC

LOCAL 305 /& OS:A
MAIL HANDLERS =

District of Columbia + Maryland « North Carolina * Virginia + West Virginia A.F.l...fvc.l.o.
Kenneth A. Hayes, President » Dunleigh Y. Cardin, Treasurer ¢ 4907 Fitzhugh Ave., Suite 100 + Richmond, VA 23230-3533

I

Charles Manago Derrick Carr Mary Naylor Ed Evans Michael Lawrence Teresa Harmon Kevin Fletcher
Vice President Recording Secretary Washington, DC Maryland North Carolina Virginia West Virginia
OFFICIAL MINUTES

The Executive Board Teleconference
National Postal Mail Handlers Union — Local 305
4907 Fitzhugh Avenue, Suite #100
Richmond, Virginia 23230-3533
November 29, 2011

In attendance:

Kenneth Hayes-Local President
Charles Manago-Vice President
Yam Cardin-Treasurer

Derrick Carr-Recording Secretary
Mary Naylor-District of Columbia State Executive Board Member

Ed Evans-Maryland State Executive Board Member
Michael Lawrence-North Carolina State Executive Board Member

Teresa Harmon-Virginia State Executive Board Member
Kevin Fletcher-West Virginia State Executive Board Member

Opening of the Executive Board Meeting:

The teleconference of the Executive Board of Local 305 was called to order by President
Kenneth Hayes at 2:05 PM. Recording Secretary Carr recorded the roll call. All

members were present.

Discussion of Article X Charges:

The Board reviewed and discussed two Article X charges. Being no further business
before the Board President Hayes adjourned the meeting at 2:30 P.M.
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Fraternally yours,

Derrick Carr
Recording Secretary
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